
Gilbert K. Alford, Jr. 
1403 Kingsford Drive .. < < 

Florissant, MO 63031-2422 
(314) 831 8648 

April 6, 1991 Re: OAL/1095.390 

Mr. Orville Alford & Vincent 
Rural Route #2, Box 390C 
Pineville, KY 40977 

Dear Orville and Vincent: 

A belated welcome to you both as charter 
members of the association. Your membership number 
is 390 and a code used as a file reference is OAL. 
Your membership will expire March 31, 1992. 

The December issue of the quarterly has al­
ready been mailed to you. Our Director of Publica­
tions, Pamela Alford Thompson of Mountain View, Cali­
fornia' informs me that the current issue has been 
sent to the printer. It should be here for mailing in 
about a month. Your years membership includes four 
issues of the quarterly. You will receive your 
membership certificate and card from our secretary­
Miss Nancy Alford in Georgia. George Miller, our 
Ancestor Table (Pedigree charts) Project Officer, lives 
in New Mexico. He will probably be contacting you 
about getting your entire pedigree computerized. 

Enclosed is a printout of your Alford lineage as 
we have it recorded at this time. A slightly abbrevi­
ated version will probably be published in the June 
1991 issue of the quarterly. If you see any need for 
changes or additions please let me know. 

I hope you will mark your calendar now for oct 
11-13, 1991 and be planning to attend our annual 
AAFA meeting and national Alford reunion which will 
be held in Jackson, MS. 

This year we will be at the Holiday Inn, Medical 
Center in northern "downtown" Jackson- 2375 North 
state Street. They are giving us ,room rates of $44 
for single or $50 for doubles. You can call them (not 
the Holiday Inn 800 central) for reservations at 601 
948 8650. Mention our association to get the rates. 
It is important to register and make reservations 
early as we may have limited space later in the year. 
At our meeting in Raleigh, NC last year we had 
members present from many states including Califor­
nia, Washington, Massachusetts and Florida- we expect 



a bigger and better meeting this year. 

Let me know if you have any questions or you think I, or some-. 
one else in the association, can be of any service to you. 
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Sincerely, 

Gilbert K. Alford, Jr. 
Executive Director 
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